
 

 

 

 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Please be advised that Asiana Airlines fuel surcharge will be reduced by 5pence from 85pence to 80pence 
as of the 17th November 2014, this surcharge will still be based on the chargeable weight. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gareth Vickers 
 

Regional Cargo Sales office , London 

Building 557,Shoreham road west 

London Heathrow Airport 

Honslow, Middlessex, UK 

TW6 3RT 

+44(0)2087590990 Phone 

+44(0)2087591010 Facsimile 

http://flyasiana.com 

 


